DN Hand Joeden (833) April 27, 1953 Mr. Cleveland A. Dunn North Gate Apartments Scarsdale, New York Dear Mr. Dunn: We are giving below a resolution in memory of your brother Doctor Gano Dunn which was adopted by the Board of Directors of the Institute at its meeting in Louisville, Kentucky on April 23. 1953. " RESOLVED: That the Board of Directors of the American Institute of Electrical Engineers hereby expresses, upon behalf of the officers and members, deepest regret at the death of Doctor Gano Dunn (AM'91, M'94, F'12, HM'45) Director 1897-1900 and 1902-05, Vice President 1900-02 and 1905-07, and President 1911-12, recipient of many of the highest honors in engineering: and that the Board of Directors hereby extends sincere sympathy to the members of his family." The officers and the members of this Institute will greatly miss Dr. Dunn's keen interest in and valuable services to the Institute. Sincerely yours, Secretary HHH/bjf

Dr Hungolden (833) April 27, 1953 Mr. Harris A. Dunn 430 East 57th Street New York, New York Dear Mr. Dunn: We are giving below a resolution in memory of your brother Doctor Gano Dunn which was adopted by the Board of Directors of the Institute at its meeting in Louisville, Kentucky on April 23, 1953. "RESOLVED: That the Board of Directors of the American Institute of Electrical Engineers hereby expresses, upon behalf of the officers and members, deepest regret at the death of Doctor Gano Dunn (AM'91, M'94, F' 12, HM'45) Director 1897-1900 and 1902-05, Vice President 1900-02 and 1905-07, and President 1911-12, recipient of many of the highest honors in engineering; and that the Board of Directors hereby extends sincere sympathy to the members of his family." The officers and the members of this Institute will greatly miss Dr. Dunn's keen interest in and valuable services to the Institute. Sincerely yours, Secretary HHH/bjf

CLEVELAND A. DUNN
NORTHGATE APARTMENTS
SCARSDALE, NEW YORK



April 29, 1953.



Mr. H. H. Henline, Secretary, American Institute of Electrical Engineers, 33 West 39th. Street, New York 18 N.Y.

Dear Mr. Henline,

My brother Harris A. Dumn and I and our family are greatly appreciative of your letter of April 27th. conveying the sympathy to us in the passing of our brother Gano, of your Board of Directors.

The Board's resolution giving his record as a member of your Institute is exceptionally appreciated, because, while within the family we knew of many of his activities, yet because of his modfaty he rarely spoke of them. It is only now, that his death has brought them to light, that we have really known how varied and World wide his interests were.

Thank you indeed for your kind letter.

Sincerely,

Cleveland A. Dunn

HARRIS A. DUNN IIO EAST 42NP STREET NEW YORK 17, N.Y.



April 30, 1953

Mr. H. H. Henline, Secretary American Institute of Electrical Engineers 33 West 39th Street New York 18, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Henline:

Thank you so much for your letter of April 27th sending me the resolution in memory of my brother, Gano, which was adopted by your Board

He was not only a remarkable person but a wonderful brother and we shall miss him greatly.

Will you please extend the appreciation of my family and myself to the Board for their kind action.

GANO Dunn

Harris A. Dunn